
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Website & Technology Committee 

Meeting Minutes 
December 12, 2016 

 

 

Committee Member Attendees: Pat Himes & Michael Hardin  

 

SRP and Board Representatives: Wendy Taylor & Christine Bean 

 

Guests: None 

 

Call to Order – Chair Michael Hardin called the meeting to order at 7:05 p.m. 

 

Resident Comment – None 

 

Approve Minutes – Pat Himes moved to approve the October 2016 minutes as presented. The 

motion passed unanimously. 

 

Board of Directors Update- none 

 

New Business 

 

Old Business 

• The new server migration is almost complete, waiting to hear from website rep to make 

sure all is good on their end.  

• Will discuss 1st draft of RFP in January. 

 

Adjourn - There being no further business the meeting was adjourned at 7:24 p.m. 
 


